
 
 
 

     
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/guardian, 
  
The COVID-19 infection is an ongoing pandemic which no country could foresee happening or fully 
prepare for. Its impacts have been on a global scale causing huge disruptions to daily life. 
  
Public Health for North Northamptonshire council and West Northamptonshire council is in the 
process of evaluating the impacts of COVID-19 pandemic on the children of Northamptonshire. 
  
We are approaching you to seek your cooperation in helping us to complete our evaluation; the 
information you provide will allow us to analyse the overall impact and facilitate us to make 
recommendations to the local system partners for their mid-term and long-term COVID-19 recovery 
plan. 
  
We are requesting you to volunteer in answering questions in the below link which should take 
around 15-20 minutes of your time. We can ensure that your identity will be anonymised in line with 
Data protection Act 2018 and General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). 
  
This service evaluation survey will run until 15th December 2022 and can be accessed via the 
following link: https://northnorthants.citizenspace.com/public-health/d40a4f3e 
  
We will also publish our findings on our respective council websites in due course. 
  
We highly appreciate your support and thank you for your time. 
 
  
Kind regards 
 
Public Health – Health Protection team 
On behalf of North Northamptonshire, West Northamptonshire and local system partners 
 

https://northnorthants.citizenspace.com/public-health/d40a4f3e

